

St Anne's Church of England Academy Hollin Lane, Middleton Greater Manchester M24 6XN

Tel: 0161 643 2643 Email: admin@stannesacademy.org.uk Web: www.stannesacademy.org.uk Headteacher: Mr Chris Heyes

To: Parents and Carers of Year 10 Students

7 June 2023

Dear Parents and Carers,

## Year 10 Parents' Evening: Thursday 22 June 2023

Year 10 Parents' Evening will take place on Thursday 22 June 2023 from 15:30 to 18:00. Our Parents' Evening will take place at the Academy and provide you with the opportunity to meet with all of your child's subject teachers to discuss the progress they are currently making.

For the Year 10 Parents' Evening, we are using our online booking system for parents/carers to make their appointments with their child's teachers through Edulink. Please log into your EduLink account from your device/app and enter your details to access the booking facility.

If you have not yet set up your EduLink account, please refer to your most recent email from EduLink containing login details. Alternatively, please contact us on <a href="mailto:admin@stannesacademy.org.uk">admin@stannesacademy.org.uk</a> or by phone on 0161 643 2643 for support with booking your appointments.

Appointment booking is now open and will close on Thursday 22 June 2023 at 14:00. Should you wish to make any changes after this time, please contact Mr Elan McQuaid, Year 10 Pastoral Leader, on <a href="mailto:emcquaid@stannesacademy.org.uk">emcquaid@stannesacademy.org.uk</a>. If you require any further assistance, please contact the Academy's main reception who will be happy to help you.

When you arrive at the Academy, please sign in via the main Heart Space doors where you will be directed by our student ambassadors. Teachers will be located across the ground floor of the academy within subject areas.

## **Careers Festival**

Our Careers Festival is also taking place on Thursday 22 June 2023 and all parents and carers of Year 10 students are invited to join us with your child at this event from 14:40 to 15:30 in the sports hall just before the start of Year 10 Parents' Evening.

At the Careers Festival, you will be able to find out valuable information about the next steps beyond St Anne's Academy in terms of post 16 education and careers. Representatives from local colleges, Rochdale Sixth Form, apprenticeship providers and local businesses will be present to provide information and answer any queries you and your child may have. We look forward to seeing you there.

Yours sincerely

Mr A Chapman Deputy Headteacher

The best for everyone
The best from everyone
We have faith in our future

